JUNEAU POLICE DEPARTMENT
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Greg Browning Business (907) 586-0600
Chief of Police Committed to Service and Excellence Fax (907) 463-4808

INFORMATION RELEASE

Subject: Bomb Threat Date: December 23, 2008
From: Cindee Brown-Mills Case or Incident: 081223-003

Summary:

On December 22, 2008 at approximately 11:15pm the Juneau Police Department received
a call from the on duty manager at the Juneau Wal-Mart store saying she had received a
bomb threat. When Police Officers arrived, they found that the manager had already
begun evacuating the building.

Police Officers and several store managers walked through the building and found
nothing suspicious. The on-duty store manager reopened the building and allowed

employees to go back to work. The building was closed for about an hour.

Police Officers are continuing to investigate this incident.
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Any charges reported in this press release are merely accusations and the defendants are
presumed innocent unless and until proven guilty.
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